Subject Re: MDCA General Meeting 8th June 2020

From Dean McNamara <Dean.McNamara@tasman.govt.nz>

To MDCA <info@ourmapua.org>

Date 2020-06-05 13:16

roundcube

Hi Marion,

The Tech department at TDC would not issue a licence to anyone other than staff or elected officials, so I asked for one that I could administer on behalf of the Community Associations in the Waimea-Moutere Ward. If it proves to be useful then I happy to continue to administer the license on behalf. If it reduces the travel for councillors and/or staff to meetings then it will save money as well.

Kind Regards, Dean.

Dean McNamara

Councillor

DDI 03 543 8400 | **Mobile** 0275 384 384 | <u>Dean.McNamara@tasman.govt.nz</u> Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ



This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete.

Due to the increased Covid-19 Alert Level, responses to enquires to Council staff may be delayed. We appreciate your understanding during this period and urge you to follow guidance from the Government at https://covid19.govt.nz/ and to keep safe and be kind to each other.

Sent from my iPad

On 5/06/2020, at 12:24 PM, MDCA <info@ourmapua.org> wrote:

Hi Dean,

Thank you for letting me know about your absence. I will put in an apology for you.

That is great news re the Zoom License - is licensed through TDC or is this a personal license?

Cheers Marion

On 2020-06-05 12:19, Dean McNamara wrote:

Hi Marion,

Unfortunately, I will be an apology for this one.

However, I have obtained a zoom licence that can be used by the Community Associations should it be required at any time.

Kind Regards,

Dean.

Dean McNamara

Councillor

DDI 03 543 8400 | **Mobile** 0275 384 384 | <u>Dean.McNamara@tasman.govt.nz</u> Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ

<image3bbb63.JPG>

<image718b74.PNG> <image42e3ea.PNG>

This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete.

Due to the increased Covid-19 Alert Level, responses to enquires to Council staff may be delayed. We appreciate your understanding during this period and urge you to follow guidance from the Government at https://covid19.govt.nz/ and to keep safe and be kind to each other.

Sent from my iPad

On 5/06/2020, at 12:05 PM, Marion MDCA Chair <info@ourmapua.org> wrote:

View this email in your browser

<blooked.gif>

MDCA Monthly Meeting 8th June 2020, 7 PM, Māpua Hall

Dear MDCA members, TDC Councillors & other Community Associations:

You are invited back to the Māpua Hall for our first in person meeting of MDCA since NZ moved into Level Two of the Covid 19 restrictions. The meeting will be held this coming Monday the 8th June, 7pm, in the Bill Marris Room, at Māpua Hall.

During Level four and three of the Covid 19 lockdown, MDCA held very successful Zoom meetings from the comfort of our homes. However, it is not so easy to build relationships via a digital platform so we welcome as many of you as possible back to the Māpua Hall to catch up in person. For those who find it difficult attending an evening meeting we will be trailing a zoom connection at the hall to link in with this meeting with the hope of increased member participation.

Members will receive an email with the Zoom link sometime after 4pm on Monday afternoon.

The Executive have many projects currently on the go, and I am sure there will be topics and projects that could interest you. So join in to hear and possibly become involved, if you should choose.

To enable to smooth and timely meeting, it helps if participants familiarise themselves with the agenda, minutes from the previous Monthly and Executive meetings, the inward and outward correspondence, as well as the Executive committee portfolio reports. By simply clicking on the buttons below you will be redirected to MDCA website (www.ourmapua.org) where these documents are held and stored.

Agenda

Minutes from last month's meeting

Executive Reports & Correspondence

We thank you for supporting our community association. We look forward to seeing you at our next general meeting on Monday night the 8th June.

Kind Regards

Marion Satherley, MDCA Chair

Mapua & Districts Community Association

Mapua Hall

72 Aranui Road, Mapua 7005

info@ourmapua.org

www.ourmapua.org

<blooked.gif>

About Mapua & Districts Community Association

The Mapua & Districts Community Association exists to ensure Mapua and surrounds are a safe, responsible and forward-looking community in which to live. We meet the second Monday of every month (except January) at 7 pm in Mapua Hall to discover and discuss issues, concerns, projects that have an impact on the lives of residents of Mapua and Districts (Mapua, Ruby Bay, Mahana, Bronte).

Mapua and Districts are experiencing exciting rapid growth and development. The best way to stay current, or get involved, is to join the MDCA. Membership dues are a huge \$10 per year. (!) Please join us as we help shape the community we live in and love.

Here's how you renew your membership:

MDCA Membership \$10 per year (1 July to 30 June) You can now pay by Internet banking NBS 03 – 1354 – 0356471 – 00 Mention the following in your online payment: Membership / Last Name / your Street name

Then notify us that you've paid by emailing (type "Assn membership" in subject line) your name, address, email address and phone number to: info@ourmapua.org

Or bring your membership fee in cash to our next meeting; the second Monday of every month, except January.

<blooked.gif>

<blocked.gif> <blocked.gif> <blocked.gif> <blocked.gif>

Copyright © 2019 - Māpua & Districts Community Association
All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you are a member of the MDCA or have expressed interest to get updates on Māpua & Districts activities & future events. If you no longer wish to receive our emails, please unsubscribe below.

Our mailing address is:

MDCA Secretary, Māpua Hall, 72 Aranui Road, Mapua 7005

Contact us at:

info@ourmapua.org www.ourmapua.org

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

<blooked.gif>

-

Mapua & Districts Community Association Mapua Hall 72 Aranui Road, Mapua 7005 info@ourmapua.org www.ourmapua.org